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Comments: I am urging the Forest Service to do the right thing for the Wilderness and the Public Lands by

dropping the Rangeland Management Directives. This administrative proposal  will expand already excessive

levels of grazing, further degrade the critical watersheds which is fundamentally at odds with Wilderness and fuel

the climate and biodiversity crises.

If Forest Service wishes to change its directives it needs to comply with the National Environmental Policy Act. 


